
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 4, 2008 
 
 
 
Melissa Marx 
Globe Midwest/Adjusters International 
25800 Northwestern Hwy Ste 885 
Southfield, MI 48075 
 
 
Dear Melissa and Gary: 
 
This is a letter of recommendation to anyone that has an insurance claim. 
They will need the services of a public adjuster.  I was recommended to you 
by a friend that you helped when he had a fire.  When I experienced a fire in 
my home, I immediately contacted your company. 
 
You both worked and fought very hard to insure that I received all the 
monies due me under my insurance policy and also made sure that my house 
got put back together, right.  I could always count on your assistance and 
guidance for any issues that arose. 
 
I would highly recommend your services.  If I should ever incur another loss 
in the future or know of anyone that does, I would not hesitate to call you 
again.  Your service, professionalism and dedication to my claim were more 
than I could ask for. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Alice Fish 
Grand Rapids, MI  
616-328-3308 
 
 


